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We couldnôt be prouder of our donation to the City of Pensacola. With the awesome help of member do-

nors, citizen donors, local businesses, PHF Board members, and the tireless work of the PHF G§lvez 

Monument Committee it would never have happened.  The beauty of the sculpture can only be attributed 

to the work of Capt. Bob Rasmussen and his daughter Kathryn R. Vincze. We have so many behind-the-

scenes people to thank.  We will be giving more updates in the next newsletter on all the people and 

acknowledgements.  In the coming weeks you will see the concrete plaza being poured and when it has 

cured we will begin the engraving of donors names.   
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2018 PHF Board of Directors 

President - Barbara Fitzpatrick 

Vice President - Brenda Glasser 

Secretary - Claudine Kriss 

Treasurer -Tim Kane 

Past President - Jim Green 

Susan Haines, Amelia Asmar, Bill Williams 

Barbara Fitzpatrick 

Weôve had a busy 2018 summer and the fall looks to be just 
as active.  May 8th (G§lvez Day) we had the unveiling of 
our Bernardo de G§lvez Monument. The celebration was 
enjoyed by hundreds of people. We received many dona-
tions and new members on that momentous occasion.   

If you missed our Annual 4th of July Picnic you missed an 
action packed good time. Thatôs slightly tongue in cheek. 
Yes there was rain, but we sure had a lot of laughs running 
for the cover of the Barkley House. At least we had cover, 
some of the events downtown had no where to run!  No one 
went hungryðwe had food galore and lots of door prizes.  
Also new this year  - snow cones and a Kids Play Zone.  

Our Fall Rediscovery Lecture Series continues with John 
Appleyard captivating us with stories of the past. We have 
included the schedule inside this newsletter. 

We awarded two $1,000 scholarships this yearðThey went 
to: Molly Anderson from Escambia County and Timothy 
Locklin from Santa Rosa County.  

On June 21st we were notified of the honor of being selected  
by the Pensacola Chapter of Freedoms Foundation of Valley 
Forge for our work in creating the Galvez Monument for our 
city.  We have also been selected for nomination at the Na-
tional level.  The National award recipients will be notified 
in December 2018.  

Thank you again to our members for their on-going support. 



 2018 Annual 4th of July Picnic at the Barkley House 
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Our annual PHF picnic was a big hit as 

usual. The rain didnôt keep folks away and 

we had food, drinks, door prizes, kids play 

zone, snow cones, fireworks, and fabulous 

raffle prizes. The raffle proceeds will help 

greatly toward our two annual scholarships. 

We have many local businesses to thank for 

their donation. Please remember to shop the 

businesses listed here they are wonderful 

supporters of PHF. 

Seville Quarter 

Marine Max of Pensacola 

Dolce Gelato 

Pensacola Bay Brewery 

Meadows Jewelers 

Nothing Bundt Cakes 

Pensacola Little Theater 

Museum of Art 

Pensacola Opera 

Pensacola Hardware 

Judy�¶s Flowers and Gifts 

Carmen�¶s Lunch Bar 

Lee Tracy 

Oar House 

Norman Haines 

Lewis Bear Co. 

Pen-Air 

We also had many volunteers this year that 

we could not have managed without: 

Thanks to PHF Board members and spous-

es, Master Sgt Wiggins and his cadets, the 

Fahr family, the Lackey family, David 

Richbourg, and the Schwans.  

Please consider volunteering next year. 

Thank you. 

 


